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From the Head Teacher  

 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Once again we have brilliant news to share. Our 
school undergoes, on a yearly basis, a rigorous 
audit inspection. This is undertaken by 
a      company of independent auditors. 
  
They thoroughly check our practices 
and      procedures along with the factual 
accounting records as prescribed by the 
Government. 
  
We need to celebrate because once again we 
have achieved a clear audit. For school this is 
outstanding practice.. 
  
Moving forward I know many of you will worry 
about the news of the new Covid variant 
which has arrived in the UK. Thus far cases in 
the country are limited however it is 
vitally          important that we as a community 
stick to our rules to keep everyone as safe as 
we can for as long as we can. 
  
Remember, always wear a face covering on the 
school site and follow our one-way system. 
  
If you, any of your family or your children have 
tested positive or have any symptoms like a 
cough, a fever of even cold like symptoms 
PLEASE do not come into school. Stay at home 
and call us, we can advise on what action to take. 
  
It is important we do this as 
children are  passing the virus on, even though 
they themselves have no symptoms but they 
have been in contact with someone who has. 
 
We are very happy to announce Nursery will re-
open on Monday 13th !  
 

Please join with us in whishing all the staff who 
are at home suffering from Covid a speedy 
recovery. 
 
Mrs. Sofina Islam OBE, 
 Headteacher & NLE 
 
 

1N: Sam 1F:  Rayyan 

2W:  Darius 2M: Amaarah 

3L:  Anas 3G:  Aaliyah 

4NB:  Imran 4RB: Muhamadou 

5A:  Talha 5B:  Mehvish 

6S:  Fatima 6 H: Umayr 
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School Stars 
 

 

May I congratulate our children who gained School 
Star status for 

Perseverance using ICT  
within the curriculum.  

 Attendance Race 
 

 
Autumn term 2 week 5 . Yr 4   Miss Bansal and 
Yr 2 Miss Walford's classes storm into the 
lead. Yr 2 Mr Lillicrapp and Both Year 5 classes 
are in joint third place with the rest of the 
school hotly pursuing them 
 
 
Any class could catch them up and jump into 
first place, all you need do is work at getting 
that perfect 100% and you would soon move up 
the leader board  What will you do? 
 
Will classes get 100%? 
 
Remember it is up to you to come to school  
every day and encourage your classmates to do 
the same! 
 
It’s also important not to be late as this could 
lose your class a spot on the winners podium. 

Remember you can contact us via the schools  
email: admin @ stantonbridge.coventry.sch.uk 



If you require this       
newsletter in  

 
LARGE PRINT    

                                                                   
please send a note 

into school with your 
child. 

Diary Dates 
 
Christmas Holiday  begins on  
Saturday 18th December 2021 
and ends on   Monday 3rd January 
2022. 
There is a teacher training day on  
4th of January 2022 
Children return to school on 
Wednesday 5th January 2022. 

 
There is a teacher training day on   
Monday 24th of  January 2022 
 
 
Spring half term   holiday begins 
19th February 2022 and ends 27th 
February. Children return to school 
on Monday 28th February 2022 
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Coventry Holiday Activities  
and Food Programme 

 
The project is being run by Coventry City Council. 
The link to more information can be found at:  
https://www.coventry.gov.uk/haf  
 
Check it out families can sign up for activites and may 
even qualify for a £40.00 food hamper, dependant upon 
your circumstances. 

https://www.coventry.gov.uk/haf
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Workshops for Parents 
 

Coventry City Council are delivering various 
workshops for parents. These workshops will 
support you with basic English and Maths, so 
you can help your children at home. They are 
also running family learning stay and play ses-
sions aged between 0-5 years olds and posi-
tive family foundations workshop. 
 
All workshops are free of charge. You can boo 
yourself onto the course, more details can be 
found on the posters.  
 
If you require support in booking the work-
shops, please contact Mr Thuhel 
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